
2022 GOLDEN ACORN AWARD NOMINATIONS 

 

Golden Acorn Awards are presented by ERPTA to volunteers in our school community 
for recognition of their dedication and service to children and youth. This award is part 
of a state PTA program and has honored over 44,000 volunteers with Golden Acorns 
throughout Washington State. East Ridge PTA will make a contribution in the name of 
the recipient(s) to the Washington State PTA Scholarship Program. From these 
contributions, WSPTA is able to provide grants to freshman students entering post-
secondary education.  

Please use this form to nominate individuals whom you feel have provided exemplary 
volunteer service to children, both at East Ridge and beyond. To be considered for this 
award, an individual must be part of our East Ridge Community but does not need to be 
a PTA member. He or she may have participated in school, Church, sports, or other 
volunteer organizations that benefit children and youth. The Golden Acorn committee 
will use completed nomination forms to choose four winners for this year. Last year East 
Ridge was pleased to award Golden Acorns to: Jenn Strutzel, Jenny Pinter, Holli Bieler 
and Ghladyst Chia. 

Name of Nominee: 

 

Brief description of volunteer service the nominee has performed, and for what 
groups: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your name: 
 

Please submit one form per nominee and return to the main office in a sealed envelope.  
You may nominate as many individuals as you feel appropriate. You can also email the 

form to president@erpta.org instead of turning in a hard copy. 

PLEASE SUBMIT BY June Ist   

mailto:president@erpta.org

